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My Name is Angela and I'm a 4th generation Arizona native. It greatly pains me to see this plan for our treasured

Heber Wild horses. This plan will drive them to extension and they are a great part of Arizona history dating back

to 1907. My Grandfather was born in Cottonwood and was an ADOT employee for 33 years. The Heber-

Overgaard area has been a staple to our family growing up. Many camping trips to see these beautiful wild

horses. I now have three daughters of my own with my first grandchild on the way. My grandbaby won't get the

experience of being a 6th generation Arizona native to see these treasures if you round them up. Please do right

by us and them. Give them the chance to live out their lives wild, happy and free just as we are. Thank you. 


